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SIaNATURZOVER PRINTED NAME 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID& SGOD Personnel 
Elementary & Secondary School Heads/SIC 
Administrative Officer V 

Administrative Officer V 
Accountant

ITO 

All Others Concerned
This Division

From: EDILBERfO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V 

Schools Dvision Superintendent

Date: November 17, 2020 

Subject: KNOWLEDGE LEVEL SURVEY ON FINANCIAL LITERACCY 

FOR DEPED PERSONNEL 

1. In line with Memorandum OM-PHRODFO-2020-00384 entitled, " Knowledge Level Survey 

on Financial Literacy for DepEd Personnel", this office informs the field of a Knowledge Level 

Survey on Financial Education, a joint initiative of the Department of Education and Bangko 
Sentral ng Pilipinas which aims to establish a baseline assessment of DepEd's financial literacy

levels for future enhancements in the Personal Financial Management Program (PFM), as well 

as for possible inputs to the development of a Monitoring and Evaluation Framework for 

DepEd's Financial Literacy initiatives.

2. In view hereof, all teaching and non-teaching personnel, regardless of employment status are 

hereby included to accomplish the online survey form until November 27, 2020, through this 

link: www.bit.lv/FinLit KnowledgeSurvey 

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 
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MEMORANDUM 

OM-PHRODFO-2020-00384 

All Undersecretaries and Assistant Secretaries 
All Regional Directors 
All Schools Division Superintendents 
All Others concerned 

TO 

FROM JESUS LR. MATEO 
Undersécretary for Planning and Human Resource and
Organizational Development 

SUBJECT Knowledge Level Survey on Financial Literacy for DepEd Personnel 

DATE November 6, 2020 

In line with the Department of Education's (DepEd) efforts to expand the scope of employee welfare to respond to the needs of our teaching and non-teaching personnel, the Bureau of 
Human Resource and Organizational Development- Employee Welfare Division (BHROÐ EWD) developed the PERSONAL FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (PEM), a program that aims to address the financial wellness of DepEd employees

In relation to this, the BHROD-EWD will conduct a Knowledge Level Survey on Financial 
Education. This is a joint initiative of this office and Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas which aims 
to establish a baseline assessment of DepEd's financial literacy levels for future enhancements 
in the PFM Program, as well as for possible inputs to the development of a Monitoring and Evaluation Framework for DepEd's Financial Literacy initiatives. 

In view hereof, may we request all DepEd personnel, both teaching, non-teaching personnel 
regardless of employment status to acconmplish the online survey form until November 27, 2020, through this link: bit.ly /FinLit KnowledgeSurvey. Kest assured that all information in the survey form shall only be used for the said purpose and shall adhere to the provisions of the data privacy act. 

For clarifications and other concems, please contact Ms, Marge Latosa through mobile number 0908-315960 or email at margury latosaikdepsdcov.pkh 
For your proper action 
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